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TO : BAPE

Re : Proposed Project for Engineered Landfill Project in Danford Lake, Allevn
and Cawood Municipality

My husband and I have had our home here in Danford Lake for over 30 years. I was
raised here and went to school from her. My husband is originally from Kazabazua but is
now on early retirement here. All during our years of full-time employment we rented in
Ottawa but came here every weekend, for Christmas holidays, and for summer vacation
with our children. We looked forward over all the years to finally spending our
retirement years in Danford Lake along with our family, neighbours, friends, and peers.

We have been, and still are, very involved with events, clubs and associations in this
community. Now that we have finally reached the time of life that we have worked for
and impatiently waited for, we are both very disappointed to have seen our full-time
population decline, our youth being forced to move away for employment, and the
Community of Danford Lake « stagnated ». We have seen our Municipality’s
expenses increase and the level of taxable income base « NOT INCREASE »
sufficiently enough to keep pace. Things are at a « STAND STILL » and no new
proposed changes and/or new plans are able to be injtiated.

At last, finally, we have an opportunity to see our life’s dreams have a chance to become
reality because of the increased revenues we would receive if the proposed project is
approved. IN OUR OPINION we have confidence in the LDC Project, in the studies
presented, and the Government of Quebec. We have faith in our community, our elected
Munpicipal Members, and our Government and, therefore, are IN FAVOUR of the
Proposed LDC Project .

Wanda Peck-Stevenson

Gerald Stevenson, Municipat Councilor
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